From the Director of Development Amanda Scott MA (Oxon)



Mr and Mrs B Sandhu The Sandhu Charitable Foundation First Floor Santon House 53-55 Uxbridge Road Ealing, London W5 5SA

21 March 2017

Dear Bim and Pardeep,

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your donation of £6,000. A first payment to the Latymer Foundation at Hammersmith (Registered charity no. 312714) of £5,000 was received on March 20 and an additional payment of £1,000 on 21 March 2017.

Thank you for your generosity towards the STEM Academy.

Yours sincerely,

Amanda Scott

Director of Development